
Foundation News! 
6th June 2025 

This Week 

It has been lovely to have the children back in school 
and to hear about their half term adventures. We came 

back to a special delivery and were all excited to 

discover it contained caterpillar pots. The children 
shared their knowledge of caterpillars and butterflies 

and decided how we could keep the caterpillars safe in 

the classroom. There have been some fantastic 
observations recording the changes noticed over the 

past few days. We wonder what they will look like 

after the weekend? 

In maths, we have been comparing amounts and using 

our knowledge of  ‘one more’ and ‘one less’ to find the 

missing number in a sequence.  

Our PSED and literacy focus next week will be 

thinking about things we did when we were babies 

and things we might do when we are older. It be 

lovely to have baby photos of the children that they 
can look at     during discussions. If you are happy to 

share, please put them on Tapestry or send in a print 

that we can photocopy. Thank you.  

Our Poetry Basket this week is Sliced Bread. 

Messages 

The weather has changed a lot this week! Please ensure 

you’re child is sent into school with a hooded coat and 

a sun cap, prepared for the weather. 

A friendly reminder for children to leave toys at home. 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 1st July: EYFS trip to South Angle Farm. 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday  

to 

Riley and Theodore for  

tomorrow! 


